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MACMILLAN COFFEE MORNING 
 
A big thank you to everyone who contributed to our fundraising Coffee Morning by 
providing buns or attending the event in the school hall.  
 
About £280 has been raised and this will now be forwarded to the charity. 
 
 
HARVEST SERVICE: 
 
Our annual Harvest Service took place in Holy Trinity Church on Wednesday 
afternoon and we were pleased to be joined by so many parents, family and friends 
for the service. 
 

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHER 
Braiswick Photos will be visiting school on Friday 19th October to 
take individual and family photographs. Further details of the 
arrangements for taking family photographs including pre-school 
aged children will be sent home closer to the time. 
 

REMINDER - SEASONAL FLU NASAL VACCINATION PROGRAMME 
 
All pupils from Reception to Year 5 are eligible to receive an influenza vaccine. Forms were 
recently sent home to give parents the option of accepting or refusing the offer of their child 
receiving the vaccine. 
 
If you wish your child to have the flu vaccination – which is administered through a simple spray of 
the vaccine into the child’s nostrils – and have not yet returned the consent form, please do so as 
soon as possible otherwise your child may not receive it. 
 
Intra Health who are the organisation responsible for the flu vaccination programme in schools will 
be sending their staff into school on Friday 5th October to administer the vaccine to those children 
whose parents have requested it. 

 
 

CLASS ATTENDANCE COMPETITION 
1st Place CLASS 3BOL AND CLASS 4F 100% 
2nd Place CLASS 4D 99.4% 
3rd Place CLASS 6D 99.0% 
This week’s Overall School Attendance Rate >>>>>>>>>>>>> 96.6% 
The Attendance Rate since the Start of the School Year >>>>>> 96.9% 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 


